[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]




Sustainability at Hoveton Hall

Here at Hoveton Hall Estate we are trying our best to reduce the impact that we and our guests have on the environment. We very much enjoy living in the beautiful countryside of Norfolk and want to do our very best to protect and maintain it. To this end we have tried to implement as many actions as possible to reduce our impact on the place we love to live.

These include the following:
· As many ingredients as possible for your breakfast come from the immediate local area – we are proud to use a fantastic range of great local producers
· We encourage wildlife and bio-diversity on the estate, being part of the HLS scheme
· We use low energy light bulbs where possible
· Our housekeeping staff recycle the paper, glass and plastic bottles from your bedroom waste bins
· We strive to reduce our use of paper and correspond as much by e-mail as possible
· We change your sheets every 3 days and your towels are changed every other day
· We line dry our laundry as much as possible in the summer months
· We use bathroom toiletries with are ethically sourced as well as being lovely to use

If you would like to help us protect the environment we ask that;
· When you are not in your room please turn out the lights as you leave
· When the central heating is on please consider turning down the thermostat on the radiator before opening the window to cool the room
· Even though there is a large supermarket in nearby Hoveton consider using local village shops and farm shops, which are closer and support some great local producers.

The Broads – Enjoy Give Protect – Help us look after the places you love to visit
The Broads is Britain’s magical waterland, a uniquely beautiful environment shaped by people working hand in hand with nature over thousands of years. The Broads Trust is helping fund projects to ensure the Broads are kept just the way they should be for the benefit of local communities and visitors alike.
Love The Broads is a new initiative that has been set up with local businesses to provide a way for visitors to make small contributions towards protecting this timeless, tranquil landscape. Hoveton Hall is proud to be participating in this initiative.
Donations will be looked after by the Broads Trust, and each year funds generated by the initiative will go towards a host of projects to include:
· Improving access and visitor interpretation
· Caring for our rich biodiversity
· Providing conservation education for the next generation
Play your part in protecting this precious landscape
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